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Sara Kusinsh 
 

 
 

 

Date: 2nd March 2022 

Re: Submission to STOP extension to  emergency bill to 31st October 2022 in the state of Queensland. 

I, SARA KUSINSH, a permanant resident of Australia, do hereby state I DO NOT want an extention to the 
emergency bill to 31st October 2022.  

The current state of emergency must STOP immediately. This is due to the ineffectiveness of the Covid 
mandates and exaggeration of the Covid data. Unlawful loss of lives, jobs, staff shotages and segration in 
society. The total mistrust by the Government of Australia is disappointing.  

I have been placed on leave without pay by my employer, as I decline the invasive irreversible medical 
procedure. This has left me and my husband who has also been uable to continue in the work place due to 
these ridiculous requests. Now leaving us both unemployed and barely able to support our son.  

The Australian government is a digrace, causing more harm than good. 

These crimes against humanity need to stop immediately. 

Regards 

Sara Kusinsh 

Sent with ProtonMail Secure Email. 
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